
CITY OF SOMERVILLE
PROCUREMENT AND CONTRACTING SERVICES DEPARTMENT

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
RFQ #24-62

Design and Engineering Services

The City of Somerville, through the Procurement and Contracting Ser-
vices Department, is seeking Design and Engineering Services for the 
Somerville Annex Building Roof Removal and Replacement Project.

The RFQ will be available on the City’s website on or after: Wednesday, 
April 3rd, 2024 at: https://www.somervillema.gov/procurement or from 
the City of Somerville’s BidExpress page at 
http://www.somervillema.gov/BidExpress. Submittals will be received at 
the PCS Department, Somerville City Hall, 93 Highland Ave., Somerville, 
MA, 02143 or via Bid Express until: 2:00 pm, Wednesday, April 18th, 2024.

Sonia Castro
Procurement Manager

617-625-6600 x3406
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